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Lasby, Mary

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Warren Galenzoski - Reduction of City Expenses - CK 430-72

 
 

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 9:32 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Warren Galenzoski ‐ Reduction of City Expenses ‐ CK 430‐72 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Friday, July 21, 2023 ‐ 09:32 

Submitted by user: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Friday, July 21, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Warren 

Last Name: Galenzoski 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name:  

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address:  Dulmage Cresent 

Neighbourhood: Stonebridge 

City: Saskatoon, Sk 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code: S7T  
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Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Tax payers with Common Sense 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Reduction of city expenses 

Comments: 
City Council and Administrators. Can you get any denser? IF you were serious about cutting projected city 
Expenses from the 72 MILLION you would FIRST of all cut 400 city employees hired within the past TWO years or 
so. You don't want to do this because it would upset your left wing union support. You are not really serious though 
are you? Also the 19 BILLION climate scam ( change) project should be scrapped completely. City council should 
provide the basics, road, show removal, police and fire. The rest in WISH LIST and vast majority of people would 
not mind having a reduction in the FRILLS in order to be able to pay for their basics family needs such as food. I had 
sent a letter to you previously inviting any/ all of you to contact me but ONLY ONE councilor did explaining there is 
NOT ONE CITY COUNCILOR or ADMINISTRATOR QUALIFIED to deal with the Budget cuts to which I TOTALLY 
AGREED which also EMPHAZIES the FACT there is NOT ONE COUNCILOR or ADMINISTATOR QUALIFIED to 
WASTE the MILLIONS OF TAX PAYERS DOLLARS. For the most part you are ALL a DISGRACE and should 
resign, ALL Except perhaps, Donauer, Davies and maybe one or two more IF YOU HAD THE COURAGE to use 
Common sense in cutting the Budget 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 

 


